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Executive Summary 

D15.6 should be viewed as an intermediary deliverable with two main focus areas. 
Firstly, and covering the major part of D15.6, the progress regarding the ongoing work 
on the business models is reported. Secondly, the Strategic Data Extension initiative is 
introduced. This document should be read in conjunction with D15.5. The value 
proposition is further refined, based on insights from interviews and workshops with users 
and data custodians throughout 2016. The EMIF services focus, as defined over the past 
few years is re-visited. An update is provided on required activities in order to complete 
the development of the six services by the end of 2017. Next, the business models for 
two separate tracks are defined, the electronic health record (EHR) track and the 
cohort track and a possible third alternative track is outlined. The current document, 
D15.6, reports the results for each of the tracks as far as was validated with all the 
stakeholders by the time of finalising the deliverable. Next steps are outlined in order to 
complete the business model development, where relevant evaluate alternatives 
business models and further investigate EMIF post-2017 sustainability through the 
introduction of potentially new “EMIF verticals”. 
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